

LAWRENCE COUNTY SCHOOLS GATE PROGRAM

PARENT/GUARDIAN QUESTIONNAIRE

2022-2023

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Each year, the Lawrence County Schools GATE program requests that you complete the *Parent/Guardian Questionnaire*. The questionnaire is one component used by teachers in the development of services outlined in your child's yearly *Gifted Student Services Plan* (GSSP).

This year, we would like for you to complete your child's questionnaire online. We hope that you find this to be more convenient and efficient for you. Please visit the link below to complete your child's *Parent/Guardian Questionnaire*:

https://forms.gle/i2ubW9LPFuGiLyiMA

If you have trouble using the link within this document, copy and paste the link into the URL/search bar on your browser.

Thank you in advance for taking the time to complete this year's *Parent/Guardian Questionnaire*!

Best regards,

Sara C. McClanahan District Gifted and Talented Teacher sara.mcclanahan@lawrence.kyschools.us

[Type text][Type text]